
F I R E !!!!!
Now that we have your attention, We had the Wimberley Fire Department  (512) 847-3536 evaluate our fire hydrant located in front of 505 Skyline Ridge Lookout. After getting the rusted shut thing open, it was discovered that we have a valid hydrant 55psi and 855 gallons per minute, the net of this is it is now, cleaned, repaired, greased, and  painted RED with a YELLOW top, giving those within 1000 feet, a potential lower cost of insurance. The following addresses qualify: Skyline Ridge Lookout # 308,309,310,364,400,500,501,505,525,560,600,625,622 and Valley Vista #101,106,200, check with your insurance company. For those of us not so lucky we now know that in a fire the Fire Department can refill the tanker trucks quickly from this source.

In return Wimberley Fire asked we do two things; obtain from Hays county house numbers (form below) which are white reflective numbers on a blue background to be posted on the incoming side of your mail box/drive way so EMS and Fire can quickly find your house in our strange numbering system. Second those of us with pools or other potential sources of water, that don’t mind sharing, on a as needed basis, to save thy neighbor, get an additional sign with a P on them to show where the Fire Department can access additional water in a fire without asking. 

Dear neighbors,

If you have not already noticed our water has turned hard again (100 parts per Million) from the previous (10 parts per million). This is due to the device called a packer, that has been holding the material that makes the water hard and taste funny, above the pump, has failed, allowing said material to descend to the pump; we have worried about this as we are the only Water Supply Corporation using a packer and had no idea of its useful life in this application. In the coming weeks we will be trying to figure out our best and cost effective course of action.

We first noticed a gravel like material being pumped to the top a week ago the source being unknown. Now the water in the holding tanks appears laden with minerals which will reach your houses. This will result in HARD WATER  an increase in the number of times you will need to cycle your softener, higher salt use in you water softener, the need to change pre-filters more frequently, soap scale on the dishes, etc. This is not unsafe just unpleasant and an increase in expense.   Those of you living here a few years know what this will be like.      

If you have any questions please call one of us.

	President
	Henry G. Lykken
	512-847-1597

	Co-Vice-President
	John Moore
	979-236-5096

	Co-Vice-President
	Darrell Gross
	512-847-3129

	Operations Manager
	Harlan Mettenbrink
	512-847-0031

	Secretary-Treasurer
	James Nelson
	512-847-1707

	Director
	Stephen Greenberg
	512-447-2900
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ADDRESS FORMS
PRINT OR TYPE THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION:

Name

Physical Address

Phone Numbers at Physical Address

Legal Description, Tax ID Number, or Detailed Driving Directions:

FILL OUT AND RETURN THIS FORM TO:

Will Conley
Commissioner, Precinct 3
P.O. Box 2085
Wimberley, TX 78676

BE SURE TO ENCLOSE THE $3.00 PAYMENT FOR EACH SIGN
(Make Checks Payable to The Hays County Treasurer)

Receipt Number & Date

For Addressing Office use only:

Date:

Authorization
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